
 

THE GREAT POTTERSPURY LODGE SCHOOL 

COOK OFF  

in aid of Towcester Foodbank 

 

When: Tuesday 21st November 2023 at lunch time 

Where: Main Dining Hall 

 

As we continue into the traditional season of Harvest this November, and in keeping with the spirit of giving 

and sharing, a very exciting event has been planned at Potterspury Lodge School which will also benefit our 

local foodbank. 

Our wonderful chef, Miss Haycock, and her equally wonderful assistant, Mrs Plant, will be putting their 

individual culinary skills to the test to prepare a delicious main lunch dish worthy of being awarded the 

winner of the day. However, no one will know which dish was made by who until votes have been counted. 

The dish that receives the most votes will see its preparer declared as Potterspury Lodge School’s Cook Off 

Champion 2023! 

Supporting Our Local Community 

Whilst this event is meant to be a bit of fun for us, it’s important to emphasise that there are members in our 

community that aren’t as fortunate as we are, especially when it comes to having a freshly prepared, hot 

meal daily. Therefore, Potterspury Lodge School would love to support Towcester Foodbank this autumn 

by collecting as many donations as we can for them. Any donation we can make, whether large or 

small will make a huge difference to someone in need. 

Donations can be brought into the school office from 1st November until 24th November, and on 28th 

November, a group of our students will visit the foodbank to hand over our collection.  

Accepted donations: biscuits/breakfast cereal/coffee or tea/ UHT milk//long life fruit juice or 

squash/pasta/pasta sauce/rice/snacks/soup/table sauces/tinned beans/tinned fish/tinned fruit/tinned 

meat/tinned vegetables 

If you would like any further information about this charity, please go to https://towcester.foodbank.org.uk 


